
 

Professor Bubbleworks 
Thursday 20th May 2021 

A Science workshop will be taking place in 
school in each classroom next week based 
on the theme of water, which will tie into a 
project scheduled for after the holiday.  You 
will receive a booklet from Professor Bubble 

with some fun science experiments you 
might like to do at home. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   
 

 

      

 

 

  

@broadietweets  

Star of the week 
 

Blue Class – Archie 

Red Class – Liam 

Green Class – Molly 

Purple Class - George 
 

 

Parent Consultation 
 

If you haven’t yet booked an 
appointment for a consultation with 

your child’s class teacher, please do so 
today.  Appointments are scheduled for 

next week by phone. 
 

Purple Class – Monday 17th May 
 

Green Class – Tuesday 18th May 
 

Red Class – Wednesday 19th May and the 
afternoon of Thursday 20th May 

 

Blue Class – Thursday 20th May 

 

Class of the week 
 

Red 

 

Covid-19 update 

Face Masks 
 

As from Monday 17th May we 
will no longer be requesting 
the wearing of face masks at 
drop off and pick up times.  

This may change according to 
any alert levels. 

 

If you come to the school 
office though, you must wear 

a face covering. 
 

School Records 
 

During the week we have come across a couple of 
records that have not been up to date.  It is 

essential that we have your current telephone 
number and an additional contact for emergency 

situations.  If you have recently changed your 
number, please contact the school office with your 

updated information. 
 

Whitsun Holiday 
School closes on  
Friday 21st May  

and re-opens on Monday 7th June. 
 
 

Community 
 

To take part in lots of activities, please see the flyers 
at the end of this newsletter for more information. 

 

• Active Tameside: Soccer School and Cricket 

• Broadbottom & Mottram Midsummer Yarn Bomb 
(Tuesday 1st –  Wednesday 30th June 2021) 

• Daily Mile Toolkit 

• Rugby for girls at Glossop RUFC 
 

Duvet Day Winners 
This half term’s winners and 
celebrating with a duvet  day 

on Friday 21st May will be  

Blue Class……. 

Congratulations! 
 

Pride Assembly 
Friday 21st May 

Children can bring their 
certificates from home to 

show in class. 
 

 

Chippy Dinner 
Mrs Marrow will be treating Year 6 

to the annual chippy dinner on 
Friday 21st May, no lunches will be 

required for Blue Class this day. 
 

Red Class Swimming 

Tuesday 18th May is the 
last swimming session for 

Red Class. 
 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 

Parking 
Plea to all parents. 

We continue to ask for your 
cooperation in safeguarding all 
our children as they arrive and 

leave school. 
Please do not turn right at the 

top of the path. This is a 
private road for residents only. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 You can now support Broadbottom Primary School  
School  on #easyfundraising! 

 

When you sign up as a supporter, 4,600 shops and sites will 
donate for free, every time you shop online. 

 

This includes all the big names like 
eBay, John Lewis & Partners, Argos, ASOS, Expedia, M&S,  

Just Eat and many more! 
 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/broadbottompta 

 

Remember to 
recycle your 

batteries, drop 
them off at the 
school office. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/broadbottompta




 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 


